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To: Dartmouth Health Providers

From:  Prabhjot Kaur, MD, Flow Cytometry Medical Director 
	 Malory Tetreault, Hematology Laboratory Supervisor 
	 Amy Rawson, Flow Cytometry Technical Specialist 
 	
Date:  6/9/2023
 
RE:  Hematologic Malignancies -Change in Flow Cytometry Immunophenotypic Assays 

Effective June 12th, 2023, Flow cytometry laboratory will not perform phenotyping for hematolymphoid malignancies for the following indications: 
1. Mature neutrophilia, 
2. Polycythemia, 
3. Thrombocytosis, 
4. Basophilia


Why is this change being made?

Based on Bethesda International Consensus Recommendations, Flow Cytometric Immunophenotypic Analysis are not indicated in these indications, as associated hematologic malignancies are not detectable by this method.



What do Providers need to do?

Molecular testing for BCR::ABL1 gene and NGS studies for Myeloproliferative Neoplasms is recommended 



For questions or additional information, please contact:

Flow Cytometry Medical Director, Dr. Prabhjot Kaur, MD, 650-7225.  
Email. Prabhjot.Kaur@hitchcock.org 
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